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Michigan AFL-CIO Endorse Amos O'Neal for State Representative 95th District  

 

  

 

The Michigan AFL-CIO has endorsed Amos O’Neal Democratic nominee for the 95th House 

District, to be that voice for our working families. The AFL-CIO works tirelessly to improve the 

lives of working people. 

  

The Labor Movement and Unions are under attack on a daily basis in the State of Michigan. 

They need a voice and belief to help protect the working families of this region. A fair livable 

wage and safe work environment should be a right for every working man and woman in our 

State.  

 

 O’Neal stated “I am grateful for the endorsement by the Michigan AFL-CIO and all of 

their local leaders, members and their families across Michigan. I look forward to 

continuing to advocate for workers’ rights and economic justice in the workplace.”   

 

Visit www.electamosoneal.com for more information. 
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